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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 
5/2 

Liturgy 

Tuesday 6/2 Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 
7/2 

Swimming Y3 
 

Thursday 
8/2 

Keep Fit club Y1/2 
Tri golf club Y3/4 
Football club Y3/4 (4pm) 

Friday 
9/2 

Library Y3&4 
Celebration 
Break up Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  93% 

Year 1 – 98.7% 

Year 2  - 94.4% 

Year 3  - 99% 

Year 4  -  97.4% 

Whole school:  96.8% 

National target: 96% 

2nd February 2018 

Well done to the Year 4 gymnastics 
team who competed this week at the 
leisure centre against schools from the 
Morpeth partnership. They all tried 
really hard with their two routines.  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I Will cooperate with 

others in work and play 

GOODBYES: This week we have said goodbye to Thomas in Reception who has relocated 

to China; and to Seraphina in Y1 and Michael in Y3 who have relocated to Blackpool. We 

wish them all the best for their new adventures.  

SCHOOL SPACES: We have spaces available in Reception, 3 spaces in Y2 and 1 space in 

Y3. Please spread the word, If you know of anyone who would want to join our fantastic 

school them tell them to get in touch. Mr Sutcliffe is happy to show them round.  

ABSENCES: It is important that you contact school (by 9am) everyday that your children 

is absent so that we can correctly record their attendance. Thank you for your support.  

YEAR 1 MASS: Thank you to the parents who joined Year 1 for Mass this week.  

CAR PARK: This week we had a situation where a teacher was blocked in by a parent 

after school. Please respect the use of the car park. If you are accessing the wrap-around 

club then the car park can be used before 8:30am and after 4:00pm, at all other times 

the car park should not be used to drop off or pick up.  

INTERNET SAFETY: February 6th 2018 is Safer Internet Day, a day that is very important 

to our school and pupils. The UK Safer Internet Centre, have produced an online safety 

presentation to help schools, parents and carers to support children and 

young people online. We be using some of their resources in school 

during the day. For parent information please follow the link - https://

www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/sid-2016/education-packs/parentcarer-

resources 
PARENT CONSULTATIONS: Timeslots can be requested from the office. 

Mon 26/2/18 Nursery and Reception Parent consultation afternoon 

Tues 27/2/18 Year 1 and Year 2 Parent consultation afternoon 

Wed 28/2/18 Year 3 and Year 4 Parent consultation afternoon 

Thurs 1/3/18 Whole school parent consultation evening 

HALF TERM: A quick reminder that we break up for half begin on Friday 9th Feb and we 

return to school Monday 19th Feb.   

N Roan 

R Kit 

1 Luke 

2 Seth 

3 Liam 

4 Brid & Alex G 

N Oliver 

R Thomas 

1 Lula 

2 Lexy 

3 Esme 

4 Sophie & Zac 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 3  
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